Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 18th March 2016



Attendance!

Week ending 18th March 2016

Class R - 89.8%

Class 1 - 95.7%

Class 2 - 96.5%

Class 3 – 97.5%

Class 4 – 95.2%

Class 5 – 98.6%

Class 6 - 95.4%





Star Awards

Week ending 11th & 18th March 2016

Due to the PTFA Spring Disco there has been no assembly today. Awards will be given out early next week. Names will appear in next week's newsletter.

Message from the Headteacher

We had a fantastic turn-out for parent/carer consultation meetings this week – I hope you all found the appointments useful.

Children in Class 4 undertook Level 1 Bikeability training this week – all 26 of the children who participated passed the assessments – well done to them all!

Reception Class children undertook a dinosaur themed forest school day in the woodland area at school on Tuesday. Nests with 'dinosaur eggs' in were found, marshallows were toasted over the camp fire, and volcanoes were built. Needless to say the children had a super time investigating in the outdoors.

Children in Class 1 visited Wingham Wildlife Park on Thursday – they also had a super time visiting the tigers, lions, pumas and penguins. The children took part in a special 'animal encounter' session where they held and stroked tarantulas, snakes and lizards. Miss Graham reports that the peacocks were very interested in the content of the children's packed lunch boxes!

I mentioned in the last newsletter that Class 2 visited the Natural History Museum last week – they thoroughly enjoyed exploring the exhibits. I thank all of the parents who were patient with us on the Friday as the return time to school was pushed ever later and later due to the Friday afternoon London traffic – our apologies for the delay, which was out of our hands. Thank goodness for 'parentmail' allowing us to stay in contact with you during situations like this! As a footnote, the children were superbly behaved throughout, including on their very long coach journey!

The school disco today is set to be another well-supported PTFA event – thank you to the helpers and staff for supervising this ever popular event. Please be punctual collecting your children at 4.15pm from the Key Stage 1 disco and 5.30pm from the Key Stage 2 disco.

The final week of term is set to be a busy one – do check the week ahead so that you are up to speed with what is going on.

Ms Helen Comfort

The Week Ahead!

Week commencing 21st March 2016 (NO CLUBS THIS WEEK)

Tuesday, 22nd March - Inter-house Cup Event – Please ensure your child has PE kit in school Wednesday, 23rd March - 2:30pm Spring Concert – by ticket only

- Class 4 response deadline to express interest in Swattenden Residential Trip

Thursday, 24th March - 9am Spring Concert - by ticket only

- 2pm End of Term 4

WSM Lunch Menu : Week 2

